## CITY COUNCIL E-MAILS

Received: November 9, 2023 (after 9:00 a.m.) – November 13, 2023 (before 5:00 p.m.)

November 13, 2023 Council Meeting

ADDENDUM

Submitted by: Anonymous Submitted values are: Full Name Robert and Mary Corash

**Email** 

rmcorash@gmail.com

Subject

Clough Road as possible site for new Police Station

**Address** 

45 Haven Road, Portsmouth, NH 03801 Portsmouth, New Hampshire. 03801

## Message

I fully support the opposition to Clough Street being considered as a possible site for any new Police station. I have attended in person or online the prior two meeting reviewing possible sites and there are at least two sites that would be better than Clough Street and would have less sever negative impact on the neighborhood, amd City youth. The open space on Clough is frequently used for youth sports and provides safe and convenient access for children as well as nearby parking for adults interested to those youth activities.

Please indicate if you would like your comment to be part of the public record for the upcoming City Council meeting. Yes